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Microchipping and Registration

In NSW, all cats and dogs, other than exempt cats and dogs, must be
microchipped by 12 weeks of age or before being sold or given away,
whichever happens first.

Veterinarians can microchip your cat or dog for a fee that varies depending on
the veterinarian chosen.

Registering your cat or dog in NSW is a two-step process:

1. The first step involves ensuring that your cat or dog is microchipped by
12 weeks of age or before being sold or given away.

2. The second step involves lifetime-registering your cat or dog with Council
from six months of age. This enables you to have your cat or dog
de-sexed before registration, so that you can pay the lower lifetime-
registration fee. If you have any questions about the microchipping and
registration process, contact Council. Further details are available on
the Department's website.

You can now update your contact details on the new NSW Pet Reqistry. If your
dog or cat is lost, up to date contact details are the best way to bring your pet
home.

Council collects registration fees to:

e support the work of our animal shelter officers who collect around 5,000
stray animals each year

e create and maintain fenced off-leash areas and bins with collection bags
in many parks

Please note fees and charges are reviewed each year.

Council does run a De-sexing and Microchipping Program where Council
assists Blayney Shire residents with the cost of microchipping and/or
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https://www.olg.nsw.gov.au/public/dogs-and-cats/information-for-the-community/microchipping-registration
http://petregistry.nsw.gov.au/#/




